
LEGAL NOTICE 
NOTICE is hereby given that a Special Meeting will be held by the Courthouse Area 
Design Review Board on Wed., Jan. 16, 2013 at 2:00 p.m. in the Council Chamber, 200 
E. Main St., Lexington, Ky to review an application for an amendment to an 
Authorization Permit for the addition of a stair tower, the addition of exterior emergency 
stairs, a fifth floor outdoor terrace and restrooms at 249 W. Short St. and to review an 
application for an Authorization Permit to replace windows and to replace security bars 
on windows at 135 W. Short St. Contact Billy Van Pelt at 859-425-2227 or 
bvanpelt@lexingtonky.gov. 
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